
 

June 23, 2020 

  

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

 Re: DT 20-068 Sprint Communications Company, L.P. 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

 

 Pursuant to the Order of Notice issued on May 28, 2020, a technical session was held on June 

19, 2020, following a prehearing conference.  Commission Staff (Staff), and representatives from 

Sprint Communications Company, L.P., the New Hampshire Telephone Association, and Northeast 

Deaf & Hard of Hearing Services, Inc., were in attendance at that session.   

 

After discussing procedural and substantive positions, it was mutually agreed that issues 

relating to the ongoing administration and oversight of the Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) 

Fund should be severed from Sprint’s request relating to TRS rates and services and addressed in a 

separate docketed proceeding.  On behalf of the parties and Staff, I hereby request that the 

Commission consider and approve the following procedural schedule for this docket: 

 

Staff Data Requests to Sprint   June 26, 2020 

  

Company Responses    July 8, 2020 

 

Staff to File  

Recommendation    July 20, 2020 

 

Thank you for your assistance with this request.   

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      /s/ Eric Wind 

 

      Eric Wind, Esq. 

      Staff Attorney 
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